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    Newsletter 

        March 21 ,2021 

     Contact Information__ 

4902-44 Avenue  

Stony Plain T7Z-1V5 

780-963-9232 Fax- 780-968-1571 

spl256@telus.net 

www.stonyplainlegion.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Legion Closed till further notice 

no Meat Draw. 

 

  

 

To all our Members. 

 Last Week to get your 

online 50/50 tickets 

before March 26 for draw 

March 27. 

It looks like things will be 

opening up soon 

hopefully we can get 

together soon 

Jim Stover 

Public Relations 

 

mailto:spl256@telus.net
http://www.stonyplainlegion.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Executive Meeting 

2nd Tuesday of each Month @ 

7:00pm  

General Meetings 

3rd Tuesday of each Month at 

7:00 pm except for July August 

and December. 

 General Meeting Postponed 

because we are closed and 

COVID restrictions 

 

President- Darren Papish 

Past President -Pat Hale 

1st Vice- Jim Stover 

2nd Vice - Buck Coutts 

Secretary- Ed Siteman 

Treasurer- Lanny McConnell 

Sgt-At-Arms- Curt Budden 

Service Officer- Jerry Milne 

Pastor- Rev Trevor Swanson MTS 

Executive-, Andrew Benkovich, Jerry 

Milne and Sherri Milne 

 

 

 

                                  

Thanks to all Our Volunteers If you have some spare time on your hand 

Bar Manager Needed 

 

 



                                                                                         

                                                       
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If Help needed contact our service officer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Help support our online 50/50 

https://rafflebox.ca/raffle/rcl256/ 

Get Your Tickets Soon Draw Date March 27 

Last Week 

 

 

 

 

NOT A NICE HOTEL 

In San Diego to work with military linguists, 
my colleague and I checked into a hotel and 
ordered a 5 a.m. wake-up call. The next 
morning, the phone didn’t ring until 5:30. 
“You were supposed to call us at 5 a.m.!” I 
admonished the desk clerk on the other 
end of the line. “What if I had to close a -
million-dollar contract this morning? Your 
oversight would have cost me the deal!” 
“Sir,” he said calmly, “if you had to close 
that type of deal, I doubt you’d be staying in 
this type of hotel.” 

 

SHOPPING FREEZE 

I'm currently boycotting any company that 
sells items I can't afford. 

 

https://rafflebox.ca/raffle/rcl256/

